 Dear Parents,
Welcome back after half term! I hope that you all had a relaxing time. The children seem relaxed and ready for some new learning adventures.

This week we read ‘Handa’s surprise’. The children have learnt about Africa and African animals. In English, they wrote animal lists and descriptions. In Maths, the children have consolidated their knowledge in doubling and halving and solve some problems.

The children have designed their animal puppet, painted African animals and learnt an African dance and song.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please continue reading very regularly with your child, to get them ready for Year 1.

Next week: 	- no cooking nor Wellies Wednesday as we will be practising for sports day on Wednesday morning.
Dates for your diary:   	-  Monday 12th June: New parents meeting
· Thursday 15th June pm:  Sports day
· Friday 23rd June: Junior Duathlon
· Wed. 5th July: communication  evening
· Friday 7th July: School Fair
· Friday 14th July: Leavers’ service.
Transition  dates for children starting  Reception in September:	        
· Wed 14th June: 1.30-3.00
· Tues. 20th June: 9.30-11.00
· Tues. 27th June : 9.30-11.00
· Wed. 5th July: 9.30-11.00
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
